




Most people who have abortions are 

already parents; trust us to make the 

best choices for our families.



The 8th Amendment has a particularly 

cruel impact on parents who are poor 

or can’t travel for other reasons.



Even in wanted pregnancy, the 8th 

denies pregnant women a full range 

of choices and health care options.



We need to repeal the 8th Amendment 

so that we can put the children we 

already have first.

Our children, too, deserve a future 

where they have full rights over their 

own bodies.



Thank You.


